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House of Commons 
Canada

Ottawa, Ontario,
December 2, 1953.

Mr. J. Nelson Castonguay,
Chief Electoral Officer,
Ottawa.
Dear Mr. Castonguay:

As a result of many criticisms since the Election of August 10, last, I would 
suggest that if and when an Elections Committee is again set up, that considera­
tion should be given to a problem which has been discussed in recent years— 
namely, placing initials after the candidates’ names on the ballot paper to show 
which party he belongs to.

I understand that on various occasions during the recent election that voters 
were unable to tell which candidate represented the particular party they 
wished to support and because of, in many cases, refusal of the D.R.O. to give 
them this information, they returned to their homes without casting their 
ballots.

Trusting you will include this suggestion with others to be placed before 
the committee.

Yours sincerely,

RF/GH

(Sgd.) Robert Fair.
R. Fair, M.P., 

Battle River-Camrose.

Item No. 11

United Automobile-Aircraft-Agricultural 
Implement Workers of America (UAW-CIO)

Local 439
International Union

942 King St. West,
Toronto 3, Ont.

July 15, 1953.
Rt. Hon. Louis St. Laurent,
Prime Minister of Canada,
Parliament Buildings,
Ottawa, Canada.
Dear Sir:

The enclosed resolution has been adopted by the membership of Local 439 
UAW-CIO and I have been instruted to forward it on to you.

Yours very truly,
(sgd) P. A. Smith, Rec.-Sec.

PAS: da
end.
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